
CAMERA INSTALLATIONPIG’S EYE SITE

HYDRO-SEEDING

MATERIAL RE-USE

HAULING

We continue to use this site, and to 
work with St. Paul Parks and Recre-
ation to obtain a larger site for long-
term use.

We have completed the hydro- 
seeding (May 31). The grass is 
taking root in those areas and 
appears to be healthy.

We continue to haul material to a 
company for re-use, which  
further reduces the number of 
trips to Sandy Lake.

We have reduced our hauling. Com-
pared to our  peak average last year of 
38-56 trips a day, our current average is 
3.5 trips a day  from May 11 to June 14. 

We are installing two cameras on the 
site to monitor the site entrance and  
recycling area.  The cameras will be 

mounted on a wooden pole on the  
northeast corner of the site.  

The pole is up and the fiber-optic cables 
along the southern side of the site have 
been installed.  We will be mounting the 

cameras and pulling the cable to  
complete the project. 
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